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SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS PLANNED FOR MAIN AND MARKET STREETS 

Public Meetings for Main Street Complete Streets Project 
 

STOCKTON, Calif. — The City of Stockton will host two open house community meetings to 

discuss planned safety improvements for Main and Market Streets to create what is known as 

a Complete Street, making these streets accessible to all modes of travel. The first meeting 

will be held on April 3, 2024, at the Robert Cabral Station (ACE Train Station), 949 E. Channel 

St., and the second meeting will be held May 23, 2024, at the Fair Oaks Library, 2370 E. Main 

Street. Both meetings will be from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

 The City of Stockton is in the process of completing a plan to reduce vehicle travel 

lanes, add bicycle lanes, repair sidewalks, and upgrade traffic signals and streetlights. The 

first phase of the project will improve Main and Market Streets from Downtown Stockton to 

Wilson Way.  

Both meetings will cover the same information. Community members are encouraged 

to attend one of these meetings to hear more about what is planned and to provide 

suggestions and ideas. For additional information, visit www.stocktonca.gov/mainstreet or call 

(209) 937-5654. 

### 

All news releases can be found on the City of Stockton website at 
www.stocktonca.gov/newsroom. Please follow us at: www.facebook.com/CityofStockton;  

www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates; www.YouTube.com/StocktonUpdates 
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